
 

  

Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely half term break with the children. We 

cannot believe we are in the final half term. 

We are so proud of the progress the children have made this year and we are excited 

to enjoy the summer term with them and help them prepare for year 1. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
This half term we will be reading the following stories in 

class:  

 

 

These all relate to our new topic ‘Curious Creatures’ 

We have planned lots of fun activities that include lots 

of learning about different places around the world and 

even a summer fun day to end our half term. 

During Math sessions we will be learning all about shapes 

and continuing with number composition of 10 and work 

on making sure the children are secure in their 

knowledge. 

Special days in Foundation this half term:  

As part of our curriculum, we like to 

celebrate/experience special days with 

children. Here are some of the days we will be 

celebrating this half term.  

13th June – School trip to Yorkshire Wildlife 

Park 

1st/2nd July – Transition into Year 1 days 

17th July – Under the Sea Day. Come to 

school dressed up in the theme of ‘Under 

the sea’ This doesn’t need to be expensive, 

a mask would be perfect.  

 

24th July- Bring a Teddy to school day. In 

the afternoon we will have ice Pops and play 

in the woodlands with our teddys.  

23rd July – FOUNDATION STAGE WATER 

FIGHT! Children will need spare clothes.  

 

 

 



 

Under the sea! 

As part of our new topic ‘Under the Sea’, we thought 

it would be nice if the children could do some fish or 

sea crafts at home with you. 

You can either send in pictures that the children can 

share with their class, or the children could bring in 

what they have made. 

  

 

Forest Friday 

Every Wednesday the children will be 

going to Forest school, so please make 

sure their wellies and waterproofs are in 

school.  

If it is too wet for Forest school, we will 

swap for cooking or baking or singing.  

PE will also be every Wednesday morning 

after Phonics.  

  

  

 

Please do not hesitate to message us on Dojo or speak to us if you have 

any questions, 

Thank you for all your support last half term, 

The Foundation Team: 

Mrs Hall, Miss Makepeace, Mrs Rafferty and Mrs Harrison. 

Home Learning 

We will continue to send home the phonics sheets that children do each day. It would be useful if you could 

practise the letter formation with your child. 

Please try to share a book at home with your child at least twice a week. They have two books in their 

book bags, a reading book, and a book for pleasure. When you do share the book with your child, please write in 

their yellow reading diary. 

 

                                                                                                            

 

 


